Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 7:00 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: 1RP-5266

Attachments: Final VGWU SSP.PDF

Dylan,

I may have sent you the wrong document. Please take a look at this one. Remediation has not
been initiated at this time.

Thank you,

Amy Barnhill

Waste and Water Specialist
MCBU

Office: 432-687-7108

Cell: 432-940-8524

E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com
#OurEnvironmentMatters

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 5:40 PM

To: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: 1RP-5266

Ms. Barnhill,

This email is to confirm receipt of the workplan for Vacuum Glorietta West Unit (1RP-5266). Apologies for not
addressing the plan any earlier.

May | ask what the current status of the site remediation is? It appears that the report | received is a work proposal
for Chevron, and not a site assessment/characterization report. Does a characterization and remediation report exist at
this point for the site?

Thanks, and let me know if you have any questions or would like to set up a call in the near future to discuss your open
sites.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505



(505) 476-3488

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 6:43 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] FW: 1RP-5266

Dylan,
Another one.

Thank you,

Amy Barnhill

Waste and Water Specialist
MCBU

Office: 432-687-7108

Cell: 432-940-8524

E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com
#OurEnvironmentMatters

From: Barnhill, Amy D.

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:36 AM

To: emnrd-ocd-districtlspills@state.nm.us; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Subject: 1RP-5266

To whom it may concern,
This workplan was originally sent on November 23, 2018. We never received an approval so we
have started remediation anyway. If possible, could we get a confirmation of receipt?

Thank you,

Amy Barnhill

Waste and Water Specialist
MCBU

Office: 432-687-7108

Cell: 432-940-8524

E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com
#OurEnvironmentMatters

"The highest performance you can expect is the lowest standard you set"



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been
sent to you in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message; then please delete this email.



